
 
 
 
Dear Alumni Volunteer, 
 
On behalf of the Wittenberg Alumni Association, thank you for your 
service to your alma mater and to your alumni chapter.  
 
Alumni chapter development is an essential element in helping the 
Office of Alumni Relations build and maintain relationships with alumni 
and friends of Wittenberg University. These chapters give alumni the 
opportunity for professional and social interaction and volunteer 
opportunities that benefit the University and the individual. 

The resources listed on our website will help you better understand our 
expectations and guide you through starting and maintaining a 
successful alumni chapter and/or affinity group. Again, we thank you 
for your commitment and look forward to working with you. 
 
With Tiger Pride, 
 
The Alumni Relations Team 
 


